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CatCountry 98.7 Nominated for ACM Station of the Year 
  
Pensacola’s locally-owned country radio station, CatCountry 98.7, has been nominated as Radio 

Station of the Year by the Academy of Country Music (ACM).  This will be CatCountry 98.7’s 

10th nomination in the last 16 years and the station has previously won this award in 2006, 2009, 

and 2011. 

 

 

This is the 55th Annual ACM Awards Show.  This year the show is set for Sunday April 5, 2020, 

in Las Vegas and will be shown LIVE on CBS starting at 7P  

 

Dave Hoxeng, owner of Cat Country 98.7, said “I’m so proud of our whole team. From morning 

to night they are passionate about Country Music and our community and how the two work 

together in Pensacola.” 
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For more information and comments: 

Brent Lane, Cat Pak Morning Show Host and Program Director    

Cell- 850-776-6095 

brent@catcountry987.com 
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